                 WREXHAM'S  NEW RIGHTS OF WAY IMPROVEMENT PLAN         

  As a member of Wrexham's Local Access Forum which was set up to provide advice to WCBC  I have been attending a sub committee which meets with Martin Howarth the Parks, Countryside and Rights of Way Manager,  to discuss the work that he is doing on the latest Rights of Way Improvement Plan . This new plan will be focussing more than previous plans  on users with disabilities but of course it is not possible to make all Rights of Way accessible to all , e.g. wheelchairs are never going to access all fields but fitting gates in place of stiles will help certain people.

Currently 77% of the total length of Rights of Way in the County Borough is easy to use . 

The intent of the Rights of Way Improvement Plan is to work towards a well maintained, signposted network, free from obstruction and to get people out walking , cycling or horse riding  not just for leisure but as part of their daily lives. 

Using our local Rights of Way more regularly will keep us  fitter and keep the network open.

Volunteers are to be encouraged to keep an eye out for problems and to report them and also to  become actively involved in the management of our Public Rights of Way.

